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TO: Don F oss, Sr. VC/VP of Academic Affairs and Provost i

FROM: Elizabeth Fl'etcher Associate Dean -

SUBJECT: Name ohange f01 Operations Management MaJ or to Supply Chain
Management o _

DATE: January 3, 2008

The Bauer College of Business recommends to the University of Houston’s
- Undergraduate Council that the name of the “Operations Management” major be changed

to “Supply Chain Management.” This is a name change and not the creation of a new-
major. The rationale is that the new name more accurately reflects (1) the major’s course -
content for which students are looking, and (2) the major’s title for which corporate

recruiters are looking.

The Bauer College Undergraduate Curriculum Committee proposed this at the December
2006 faculty meeting; it was voted on and passed by the faculty.
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